UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

January 7, 2019

Mark I.. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW, P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:  Commission Staff’s Letter Confirming Compliance
D-180982 — Avista Corporation — UBI: 328-000-223 — Investigation #7887

Dear Mr. Johnson:
Commission staff has reviewed the compliance order for Avista Corporation (Company), dated
December 13, 2018, Compliance with the order required the following items be met:

e 51,000 penalty for one violation of RCW 19.122.030(3)(a).

On December 24, 2018, the Company made a payment of $1,000.

Staff believes that the Company has fully complied with the Commission’s order, and
recommend this docket be closed.

Sincerely,

Sean C. ¥ayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: UTC Records Center

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



